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Thursday 12th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Connaught Parents and Carers, 
 

HEADTEACHER FOR THE DAY 
I wanted to let you know about an exciting upcoming opportunity that we run every 
year at Connaught, but have been unable to since 2019. We love providing leadership 
responsibilities for our children, and they don’t get much bigger than this! 
 
For one day only, I relinquish control of the school to a new Head - a Connaught child. 
To be in with a chance of securing this fantastic post, your child will need to apply in 
whichever way they wish, explaining; 

a) why they think they would make a good Headteacher 

b) what they think the job entails 

c) ideas they have for school improvement.  

I would like the applications to be completely in the children’s own words, although you 
may wish to assist with advice. They should address the applications to Miss McGann, 
to be handed in or emailed by Tuesday 17th May. Applicants will be shortlisted and I will 
conduct an interview (a chat) on Wednesday 18th May. The successful child will take up 
their position on Friday 20th May. 
All applications should explain why they would make a great Headteacher. This 
opportunity is open to all year groups. 
I very much look forward to reading the children’s applications. 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss McGann  
 
 


